
     

 

Girls Volleyball-All grade 7 and 8 girls please sign up for volleyball today at lunch in 
Ms. Cook's room (room 214) 
 
Athletic Leadership-iIf you are interested in being a part of athletic leadership this year 

please come to a meeting in Ms. Cook's room (Room 214) Tuesday at lunch 

 
Attention Grade 7/8 Boys Volleyball players:  Our first practice will be on Tuesday 
after school at 3:10. Please meet in the gym and bring runners and athletic clothing. 
New players are welcome! If you have any questions, please see Mr. Matak. 
 
Library helpers, sorry to everyone who wanted to help out today, Mr. Battle is sick so 
the library will be closed today at lunch. See you next week! 
 
Rainbow Club meeting today at lunch in the Youth Lounge. The Youth Lounge will be 
closed at lunch. If you need a lunch please be sure to see Devon at Nut Break 
 
Citadel Announcers-Are you excited about what happens here at Citadel and want to 
share information with the school? Do you have a clear speaking voice? If so, you could 
be one of our Citadel Announcers. If you'd like to be an announcer, please come see 
Ms Pitman in the front foyer at nutrition break today to sign up! All grades are welcome. 
 
 

Cross Country Runners-It was great to see some runners at our cross 

country practice last week. It's not too late to join our cross country running team. If you 

already love to run, are curious about the sport, or even just like being outside, you are 

welcome on our team! Come meet us Tuesdays and Thursdays after school outside the 

Library for practice at 3:10pm. Sign up to officially join the team starts tomorrow. Bring 

your runners 

Studio helpers-Mr. Gill has a big job in the studio.  If you feel like helping out with a 

project in the studio this lunch hour, please bring your lunch and come to the studio 

when you are dismissed for lunc 

 

Yearbook meeting-Our first yearbook meeting is happening tomorrow at lunch (Tuesday, 

September 16, 2025) in Ms. Denholme's room (Sky community 213). If you are 

interested in photography, computer graphic design and getting involved in the school 

come check it out! See you there! 
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